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The Dream Center on Pine Ridge Circle of Love Children’s Shelter 
 

VOICE IN THE WILDERNESS 

   

   

  

P INE  R IDGE  
 

Pine Ridge Reservation has 
received as of the end of August… 
43 shipments of fresh food and 
10 shipments of new 
furniture/household goods! In the 
span of 13 weeks we have feed 
64,132 families in 9 districts. 
Each shipment is 33,000 lbs and 
26-28 pallets. 

WIND R IVER 
 

WIND RIVER RESERVATION HAS 
RECEIVED AS OF THE END OF 
AUGUST… 22 SHIPMENTS OF 
FRESH FOOD AND MEAT 
SHIPMENTS ALONG WITH 5 
FURNITURE/HOUSEHOLD 
SHIPMENTS. SERVING 44,202 
FAMILIES. EACH SHIPMENT IS 
33,000 LBS AND 26-28 PALLETS. 

 

ROSEBUD 
 

ROSEBUD RESERVATION HAS 
RECEIVED AS OF THE END OF 
AUGUST:  17 SHIPMENTS OF 
FRESH FOOD AND 3 SHIPMENTS 
OF NEW FURNITURE AND 
HOUSEHOLD ITEMS. EACH 
SHIPMENT IS 33,000 LBS AND 26-
28 PALLETS FEEDING 47,560 
FAMILIES IN 20 COMMUNITIES. 

COVID 19 RELIEF PROVIDED TO THREE LOCATIONS EACH 
WEEK SINCE APRIL FROM WINGS AS EAGLES MINISTRIES 
AND OUR PARTNERS! WE COULDN’T DO IT WITHOUT YOU!! 

PHASE 3 BEGINS SEPT. 18th THROUGH OCTOBER FOR ALL 
LOCATIONS: Includes dairy, produce and meat! 

Bringing Love and Hope to the Native families on the Wind River, 
WY, Pine RIdge, SD and Rosebud, SD Reservations. The Ministry is 
honored to help these Reservations! We have established three 
hubs and hub teams for relief.  With your support and prayers we 
have done exceedly more than we could ever imagine during the 
COVID Crisis. We have been busy! Thank you, we love and pray for 
each of you. Without you and God this could not have happened.  
love you! 
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DREAM CENTER CHRISTMAS DECEMBER 2020 

 

MEAT AND CHEESE BOXES 
 

We received a call from World Vision in August to provide 
fresh meat and cheese additional to the shipments of fruits 
and veggies. What a miracle! We have received 9 
shipments for this month. The native families are amazed at 
how much support they have received and we are 
constantly getting reports of how much this has helped the 
families, children and elders of the tribe. When we stand 
firm in our faith and even if it takes years and years, God is 
faithful to provide to bring blessings to others. The Lord 
never ceases to amaze His mighty goodness and mercy. 

 

INDOOR CAFETERIA UPDATE: 
We want to thank all of you beautiful partners who have given for the cafeteria. We 

are encouraged and excited to see the love from all of you for these children to eat 

indoors! To give a quick update on totals received for the cafeteria is 23,250.00!!! 

We have a bit of ways to go but we are on our way! Our goal is  185,000, by spring!  

We remain in constant hope that we will reach the goals and begin the dream of 

bringing more and more children to safety and Jesus through your giving and love. 

The Circle of Love, many of you know, we operate on a smaller scale than the goals 

we have set. We provide housing and feed the youth on each case for an emergency 

shelter crisis. We believe the children’s home will be built on the Dream Center 

property one day soon, keep praying!! Our goal is to continue our fundraising efforts 

to bring the awareness of the plight of the native children as soon as we are all 
able to put this virus behind us. We are grateful you for purchasing a square foot 

or many square feet! 

      

 

The ministry will be doing a new thing due to COVID-19 because 
Christmas must go on this year!! We will begin like each year 
asking for your Dream Box gift to be mailed to us by Dec. 9th. The 
event will be Dec. 10th-12th. We will have a drive in Dream Center 
Christmas with Christmas caroling, lights, Santa and candy bags 
for the children all from their cars at the Dream Center The tribe is 
all good with this and it will be a blast. We will still need children’s 
ages 1 year to 17 years old, along with seniors as well. It may not 
be the same but together we make a magical Christmas for the 
children. If your church can get involved this year it would be a 
great blessing to have as many gifts as possible. The cars will be 
lined up with children for miles!  

Walmart and Target cards are also welcomed! You may send 
baked goods, candy and all the goodies and gifts by USPS to 
Wings As Eagles Ministries, PO Box 207, Caputa, SD 57725. 
Your financial gift is always a blessing. 


